
36600 Miltonlink Roundabout Accidents 

In relation to both Road Traffic Collisions (RTCs) and accidents as a result of potholes: 

How many reported accidents have happened at Asda roundabout Miltonlink on A1 in past 4 

years? 

The Road Safety Team holds collision details supplied by Police Scotland, which is 

responsible for the collection of all personal injury road traffic collision data within its force 

area. The Council currently has vetted personal injury collision data up to the end of 

November 2021. We only hold details of personal injury collisions supplied by Police 

Scotland and no data is available to us on collisions that do not involve personal injury or 

incidents described as ‘near misses’; as these types of incidents do not have to be reported 

to the Police (or to anyone else), there is no way of collecting comprehensive data. In 

addition, what constitutes a ‘near miss’ is open to interpretation and any data would 

therefore be subjective. 

In the latest available 4-year period (that being 01/12/2017 to 30/11/2021) there were four 

personal injury collisions reported to the Police at Asda roundabout, Miltonlink on the A1. 

Please note that the data provided is accurate as of 13 April 2022. 

In terms of accident claims submitted to the Council in the last four years (11/04/2018 to 

11/04/2022) relating to Musselburgh By-Pass (the roundabout is a part of this Road Asset), 

there are three recorded. It appears only one occurred on the roundabout itself. 

 

 


